
 
Press Contacts: FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Chandler Gurley      Hannah Fletcher 
662.315.6412 716.861.4668 
 
EIGHT DAYS OF HOPE RESPONDS TO FLOODING IN WAVERLY, 
TENNESSEE 
 
Tupelo, MS – Eight Days of Hope (EDOH) is responding with volunteers and 
equipment to the disastrous flooding that occurred in Humphrey’s County, 
Tennessee. 
 
“Flooding causes overwhelming devastation to a community, so much more 
so when it brings about the heartbreaking losses of precious life. We mourn 
with those in Waverly and the surrounding areas,” says Stephen Tybor III, 
EDOH CEO and President. “We are bringing volunteers and equipment from 
across the country to serve those impacted by the flooding, and hopefully, to 
bring light in a place of such suffering and loss.” 
 
EDOH will be deploying its rapid response equipment from its headquarters 
in Tupelo, Mississippi. This equipment will help volunteers muck-out homes—
removing water damage and leaving them to properly dry out to reduce the 
probability of mold. 
 
EDOH will be headquartered at Trace Creek Baptist Church (1328 HWY 70, 
New Johnsonville, TN). Volunteering will run from Friday, August 27 to 
Saturday, September 11. Registration for volunteering opens at 
www.eightdaysofhope.com starting today, August 23. The first day of 
volunteering is Friday, August 27. 
 
“It’s difficult to imagine the destruction of a home. It’s unimaginable to 
navigate that destruction while recovering from the loss of a loved one. 
Today, you have the chance to help those in need by volunteering your time 
to serve in Humphrey’s County. Join us as we love on the brokenhearted,” 
says Tybor. 
 

### 
 
Except for a small staff, Eight Days of Hope is an all-volunteer organization. 
We serve all people regardless of race, gender, religion or ethnicity. Please 
visit www.eightdaysofhope.com for more information, to provide financial 
support, or to volunteer. 
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